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Education








Director: Mhairi Shaw, DCE

Council Headquarters,

211 Main Street, 

Barrhead, 

East Renfrewshire G78 1SY
Monday 20th November 2017
Dear Parent/ Guardian,

Visits to Thornliebank Library 
Last session, the pupils in P4-7 enjoyed regular visits to Thornliebank Library. We are delighted to say that our excellent partnership with the library will be continuing this session and our visits will be starting soon. 

Library staff will talk to them about how to use the library facility, explain how the books are organised, and allow the children to become familiar with the layout of the building. Since we are taking part in the First Minister’s Reading Challenge, we are actively encouraging pupils to read more books for enjoyment.  

The classes will walk there and back, on the following dates:  

TUESDAY 28TH NOVEMBER: 

P4 visit: 9:55 – 10:25 

P6 visit: 11:00 – 11:30 

TUESDAY 5TH DECEMBER: 

P5 visit: 9:20 – 9:50

P7 visit: 9:55 – 10:25 

We will confirm the future dates as soon as possible. We are looking for parent/ carer volunteers to assist help us walk to the library and back. If you can help on any of the dates above, please contact the office on 0141 570 7440, or feel free to get in touch via email: mcdonaldg2@thornliebank.e-renfrew.sch.uk 

If you would like to know more about the library visits, please get in touch. 

Kind Regards, 

Gayle McDonald
Principal Teacher
